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August 10, 1984
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Dr. Henry R. Myers
Science Advisor
Comittee on Interior & Insular

Affairs
United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Dr. Myers:

In accordance with your verbal request, we are enclosing a copy of an
01A Report of Investigations entitled "Diablo Canyon - 2.206 Petition,''
and an August 1, 1984 memorandum with the same subject.

As you are aware, these documents have not been release <1 to the
public. We, therefore, request that you restrict their use to
Comittee Staff. Please note that the OIA report is being reviewed
to determine what portions should be released to the public. We

will infonn you of the results of that review.

Sincerely,

!

Carlton Kamerer. Director
Office of Congressional Affairs

Enclosure:
As stated
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